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BOARD OF DIRECTORS

February 6, 2024

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. $1,462.32 in school rebates from Firefly Images for Utsalady Elementary
School ($515.82), Cedarhome Elementary School ($524.88), and Elger Bay
Elementary School ($421.62).

2. $5,874.23 from the Utsalady Booster Club to cover the transportation cost for
a field trip to the Children’s Museum ($289.44) and to help cover a portion of
the cost of the Outdoor Education field trip for the 2022-2023 school year
($5,584.79).

3. $1,125.85 from the Utsalady Booster Club to purchase art supplies for the Art
Cart at Utsalady Elementary School.

4. $19,000.00 from the Washington State FFA Foundation to Stanwood High
School to promote agricultural science in schools.

5. A donation of musical instruments from Kerri Jones in support of the Port
Susan Middle School music program, valued at $410.00.
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